
City Manager's Office 910 Calle Negocio, San Clemente, California 92673  

PRESS RELEASE  
CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
SEAN JOYCE, INTERIM CITY MANAGER 
 

Contact:  
Ambrocia Dominas, Revenue Supervisor 
(949) 361-8202, DominasA@san-clemente.org  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
12/20/2022 
 

CITY OFFERS GRACE PERIOD FOR CITY PARKING PERMITS 
 

December 20, 2022…San Clemente, California… The City of San Clemente will offer a 

grace period for holders of San Clemente parking passes that expire December 31, 2022. The 

grace period is in effect for renewal purposes from December 23, 2022 through January 13, 

2023. City offices will be closed for the annual furlough between December 23, 2022 and 

January 2, 2023, and will reopen on Tuesday, January 3, 2023. After the grace period has 

expired, all residents are expected to have their parking permits renewed. 

All metered parking in San Clemente requires a parking decal affixed on the lower right 

hand (passenger) side of the vehicle’s front windshield. Metered parking permits are available 

for $50 for San Clemente residents and $100 for non-residents. 

To apply for a parking permit, visit www.san-clemente.org/parking. Permits are mailed 

within two business days.  For more information, call the Finance Division at (949) 361-8315. 

 

#  #  # 

mailto:DominasA@san-clemente.org
http://www.san-clemente.org/parking

	Sean Joyce, Interim City Manager
	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

